



Your Ref:

Our Ref: 8.1.6

2 December 2015

Mr Mark Ryan MP Chair Ethics Committee Parliament House George Street BRISBANE QLD 4000

Dear Mr Ryan

Further to the email sent by my office earlier this afternoon, please find attached a letter from the Leader of the Opposition regarding the alleged unauthorised release of committee proceedings to a newspaper. I would ask that the Ethics Committee consider the letter in accordance with the procedures in the Members' Ethics and Parliamentary Privileges Committee Report No. 42.

Yours sincerely

HON PETER WELLINGTON MP

Speaker of the Legislative Assembly

Enc.

Parliament House George St Brisbane Queensland 4000 Australia

Phone + 61 7 3553 6700
Fax + 61 7 3553 6709
Emall speaker@parliament.qld.gov.au
Web www.parliament.qld.gov.au